How SPC and SOPAC will function under the new structure
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In a wide ranging interview with SPC’s Director-General, Dr. Jimmie Rodgers, and SOPAC’s
Director, Dr. Russell Howorth, the two leaders explain the way forward in the latest issue of Isla
nd Business

(October, 2010)

Three years ago, the Pacific Islands Forum members decided to rationalize the operation of
SOPAC (Pacific Islands Applied Geoscience Commission) into SPC (Secretariat of the Pacific
Community) and SPREP (Pacific Regional Environment Programme). While the decision of
rationalisation was made, how the organisational restructure would work was not.

Read full article here at islandbusiness.com
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